
How a parent can express their concern about a child 
protection issue: 

 I have a concern about my/a child’s safety 

I can talk to the class teacher. 

If I am still concerned, I can talk to the 

designated teacher for child 

protection, Sheila McKeown or the 

deputy designated teacher, Lesley 

Evans. 

If I am still concerned, I can talk/ write to the Chairperson of the Board of 

Governors, Tony McCusker. 

If am still concerned, I can contact the NI Public Services Ombudsman 

Tel:  0800 343 424      

At ANY time, I can talk to the Children’s Services Gateway team 

on  0800783 7745  or the PSNI Central Referral Unit on 

02890259299  


